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Change is good and can keep us safe. 

This Christmas will be different from other 

years - there will be new rules and 

changes that we need to follow. 

Our parents and guardians will let us know 

if there will be any changes and what we 

can choose from instead.  

Christmas might be a little different this year 

These changes might mean we may not be 

able to spend time with our grandparents, 

aunties, uncles and cousins indoors. 
We can still have a fun Christmas with those 

who we love in our own home. 

< 2m > 

Changes had to be made to keep everyone 

safe from the spread of the Coronavirus. 
2020 has been a year where lots of things 

have changed. 

< 2m > 
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Remember - you are a ‘Changing Hero’ this 

year and change will help us all be             

together again soon when it is safe! 


